PPCMA Update 09-13-08

Dear PPCMA Members:
Golf Course Master Plan Presentation
For those that either missed the recent Golf Town Hall or have an interest in the $4.340 million “Master Plan” for the existing Pecan Plantation Golf Course, PPCMA has now obtained and posted the complete study (including a general cost breakdown) on our web site. You may view the presentation at the link below.
http://www.ppcma.org/PP_Info/Misc_Info/Pecan_Plantation_Golf_Course_Master_Plan_Report.pdf
Don Fairweather, the current Golf Committee Chairman, has reminded members to send any comments that they may have to golfcommittee@ppoaweb.com as input. You may also find contact information for your elected PPOA Board of Directors at the below link should you wish to forward any comments to them directly.
http://www.ppcma.org/PP_Info/PPOA_Board_Members/ppoa_board_members.html
Thanks for reading and helping to "spread the word!"
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